
June 6, 1996 

 

 

 

John J. Johnson 

573 Hillsborough Road 

Belle Mead, NJ 08502 

 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated June 3, 1996.  Copies of the Sturges-Anderson footage donated to 

the Review Board were made available to the media only. 

 

You may want to contact the National Archives JFK Assassination Records Collection.  The video 

will be available to the public in a few weeks.  In the meantime, C-SPAN was running it in its 

entirety, and may still be. 

 

Thanks again for writing and for your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


